
From: William DeGroot [mailto:WDeGroot@theride.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 9:18 AM 
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Treeline - Allen Creek Urban Trail 
 
Brett, 
 
In response to the public meeting being held tonight regarding the Treeline Project and the amendment 
to the City Master Plan, we would like to submit this response on behalf of AAATA.  As a service planning 
staff we reviewed the documents and understand the total depth of the project.  As this is a multiple 
stage project that will have a dramatic effect to our community once fully realized, we do not have 
significant comments at this time.  Our basic concern is the intersection of trail system with road 
network as these points suggest transit access.  This suggestion, although in concept form now, must be 
developed in tandem with AAATA so we can properly and safely serve the pathway system without 
creating undue burden on the roadway network.   
 
Thank you for sending this information to our attention and we look forward to further discussions 
about the City’s planning initiatives. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
William De Groot 
 

 
William De Groot Financial Analyst and Planner 

TheRide//Ann Arbor Area Transportation Authority 
2700 S. Industrial Hwy., Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
Email: wdegroot@TheRide.org // Web: TheRide.org // MovingYouForward.org 
Social Media: Twitter // Facebook // YouTube // Instagram 
Desk: 734.794.1765 // F: 734.973.6338  
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